
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bikes, Scooters and 
skateboards  
 
We are happy to assist families who allow their children to ride a bicycle to school by 
providing suitable storage at school. However, we have a list of common-sense rules 
that must be followed. They are: 
 
Bicycles 

• Parents are responsible for allowing their children to ride their bicycle to & 
from school each day after considering traffic and weather conditions. 

• Bicycles must be stored in the designated bike racks 
• Riders must wear an approved helmet while riding. This is responsible 

practice and the law. 
• Riders must dismount at the school gate and push their bike to the racks. 

Bicycles cannot be ridden in the school grounds. 
• Children are encouraged to chain their bike to the racks to prevent theft. 
• Bike Racks are located on the concrete area outside the office  

 
Scooters, Skateboards and Skates 
NO scooters, skateboards and skates are permitted at school. 
 
The school can accept no responsibility for damage or loss of bicycles. We assume 
that parents have knowingly allowed their children to bring them to school and are 
aware of any risks involved. 
 

 
 
 
 


